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Title:  Reinstating American Sign Language 
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By:  Ken Borland 

On behalf of:  BGSU Faculty Senate Executive Committee  

BE IT RESOLVED: Bowling Green State University will fully and immediately restore the 
regular offering and delivery of all four of its ASL courses by BGSU faculty, that EDHD and 
or BGSU will fully and immediately restore admission to the ASL Minor, and that BGSU 
will fully fund the regular offering and delivery of all four of the ASL courses and the ASL 
minor, including rehiring the affected faculty members, until such a time as those 
courses and the minor can be fully funded by EDHD and/or another BGSU academic unit. 
 

 

 

  

  

  

 


